
The PTC is hosting the 

Annual Fun Fair on Friday, 

October 17th from 5pm-

8pm.  Wristbands and tick-

ets are being sold in ad-

vance.  Deadline for pre-

sales is Wednesday, Oct. 

15. Flyers went home with 

students this week.  This is 

the ONLY time students 

are allowed to wear cos-

tumes to school.   

New activities will be fea-

tured this year, Mini golf, 

Batter up T-ball and Table 

Bowling.   

Concessions will be availa-

ble for purchase. 

Cookie Walk needs bakers.  

NO PEANUTS OR NUTS 

of any kind in the baked 

goods.   

Centennial’s Spooktacular 
Fun Fair 

Friday, October 17th 
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“I wonder what my face will 

look like after I am carved?” 

Dr. Thomas Stiglic, 

Principal 

 10-13 Columbus Day-No School 

 10-14 Dental Clinic 

 10-15 PTC Finance Meeting 6:30pm 

 10-17 Fun Fair 5pm-8pm 

 10-22 5th & 6th Grade Orchestra  

Halloween Concert 

 10-23 Fall Picture Day 

 10-23 Parent/Teacher Conference 3pm-

8pm 

 10-24 Parent Teacher Conferences-No 

School 

 10-29 5th & 6th Grade Band Concert 

 10-30 Market Day Orders Due 

 11-3 Market Day Pick up 

 11-5 Meet the Principal 8:30am 

 11-5 PTC Meeting 6:30 pm 

 11-14 End of 1st Trimester 

 11-20 5th Grade Dare Graduation 

 11-20 Family Reading Night 

 11-26-30 Thanksgiving Break 

 12-3 PTC Meeting 6:30pm 

 12-4 Market Day Orders Due 

 12-8 Market Day Pick up 

 12-9 Holiday Sing 

 12-20/1-5 Winter Holiday Break 

Market Day 

PTC is hosting a Pie Fund-

raiser.  Our goal is 350 

pies!  We have 6 teachers 

willing to take a “pie in the 

face” if we reach our goal.  

There will be prizes for all.  

Top seller will receive an 

ISPORT game console, 

2nd place will receive a 

Karaoke Machine with 

microphone and 3rd place 

will receive a Plug and 

Sing Karaoke Microphone.  

Deadline for pie orders is 

10-30. 

Smecils 

The 5th & 6th Grade Or-

chestra will be having a 

Halloween Concert Octo-

ber 22nd at 6:15pm at 

Eastview Middle School.  

Students arrive by 5:45pm.  

Cost is $2 Adults, $1 Stu-

dents and $6 per family. 

Halloween 
Concert 

Student Council is selling Smencils to raise money for 

the American Diabetes Association.  The sale will run 

from October 7th-November 14th.  Smencils are $1.  

Please put money in an envelope with Name of Student 

and Teacher/Grade. 
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OTC Medications 

The nurse is NOT allowed to dispense 

the following Over the Counter (OTC) 

medications WITHOUT written per-

mission from a physician AND parent/

guardian: 

cough drops, throat logenzers, bacitra-

cin ointment, Neosporin ointment, ibu-

profen, or acetaminophen.   

Head Lice 

It’s that time of year when things that 

crawl and make our heads itch become 

a problem.  We expect a few cases of 

lice every year.  While certainly not an 

epidemic, a few extra steps on your 

part will help to reduce the spread.  

Because research has shown that mass 

screening is NOT effective, the Nurses 

no longer screen the entire classrooms.  

The best prevention is for you to exam-

ine your student’s hair on a regular 

basis and to remind them to NOT share 

combs, hats, scrunchies, barrettes, etc.  

If you notice they are scratching their 

heads, please look for the cause.  If 

they have lice, please treat them and let 

the Health Office know  If you need 

information on prevention and/or treat-

ment, please call the Health Office. 

There are many web sites as well.  Lice 

aren’t lethal, just a nuisance.  Thank 

you for helping us keep our students 

healthy. 

www.identifyus.com 

www.cdc.gov/lice/head/treatment.html 

Dental Clinic 

Dental Clinic is coming to Centennial.  

As you know all Kindergarten, 2nd and 

6th graders are required by State Law 

to have a dental exam on file.  This is 

an excellent way to meet that require-

ment and best of all, it’s FREE.  It will 

be held on October 14th.  Permission 

slips have been sent home.  If you have 

any questions, please call the school at 

630-213-5632. 

Attendance 

Just a reminder that if your student 

is/will be absent, you need to notify the 

office.  Sending an email or note to the 

teacher is NOT sufficient.  It is not the 

responsibility of the teachers to notify 

the office.  Please call the attendance 

line, 630-213-5632, press 1. Thank 

you. 

Enterovirus D68 

The Enterovirus D68 has been making 

children and teenagers, especially those 

with asthma sick this year.  The symp-

toms may include fever, runny nose, 

sneezing ,cough and muscle aches.  Se-

vere symptoms may include wheezing 

and difficulty breathing. 

Centennial School will do everything we 

can to clean surfaces and other areas of 

the school.  We will also be watching for 

symptoms of students in school.   

You can get more information from the 

CDC Prevention website or 

http://www.cdc.gov/non-polio-

enterovirus/about/ev-d68.html 
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This and That 

From the Nurse’s Office 

Free Lunch 
 

If your student receives free lunch, they 

are eligible for free breakfast as well.  

Students may enter the building at 8am 

and  head to the Multi-purpose room 

for breakfast. 

 

Test Results 

Map testing is completed for the Fall.  

Students will be getting their results at 

Conference Times.  ISAT scores will 

be sent home as well.  Our new stand-

ardized test for 3rd-6th grade will be 

PARCC.  The assessment will take 

place in March and May.  PARCC 

testing is aligned with Common Core 

Standards.  

 

 

 

 
Check out our website: 

http://www.edline.net/pages/Centennial_School 


